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TOWN OF LEDYARD
CONNECTICUT

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551
(860) 464-3203
towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Chairman Kevin J. Dombrowski

June 29, 2023

Ms. Jessica Buhle
65 Pheasant Run Drive
Gales Ferry, Connecticut 06335

Dear Ms. Buhle:

Thank you for your interest to serve on the Committee to Review the Budget Process.
The Town Council received interest from five residents to represent the Community-at-
Large. Unfortunately, the make-up of the Committee only called for four residents to serve
in this capacity.

All of the candidates offered experience, talent and demonstrated their commitment
to our community. Although the selection was a difficult one, other candidates were chosen
for this short-term (4-month) assignment.

We appreciate your interest and continued dedication to serve our community and
value the contributions you are currently providing in serving on the Conservation
Commission, and the Economic Development Commission.

Our town’s volunteers are the backbone of our community, and your involvement is of
significant value and is instrumental to the success of our community.

Sincerely,

Kevin J. Dombrowski
Chairman


